
From: Scott Morris
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: RE: License Number 20200002591
Date: Monday, January 18, 2021 8:55:11 AM

To whom it may concern,

I do NOT have any objections to the licensing of Taco N Madre
Taqueria Y Cevicheria LLC. I am the owner of three buildings that are in
close proximity of 63 Winifred.

87 Winifred
491 Stryker & 
502 Stryker

All the best,
-- 
Scott Morris
Morris Properties Legacy, LLC
24950 Amlee Road
Shorewood, MN 55331
(612) 520-1320

Scott6513@GMail.com
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